
 

 

                                                                                              Thursday 9th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Year 3 will be going swimming every Thursdays at Clapham 
Manor Pool starting from Thursday 13th January 2022. 
 
We will be travelling to the pool and back by bus.   
 
Please log into your scopay account and select ‘Trips and Events’ and then select ‘Year 3 
Swimming Permission’ tab and tick the consent box to allow permission for your child/ren 
to take part.  
 
We would really appreciate adult helpers. If you are able to help, please select HELP on 
ScoPay and your class teacher will be in touch. 
 
Children will need to bring a swimming hat. Hats are available from the school office for £3.00 
or you may wish to buy your own. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms J Napier 
LKS2 Assistant Head 

 
 


